
 

 

 

 

November 6, 2024 

Mr. Abraham Teck  
Director  - Regulated Services, PUC 
Public Utilities Commission 
2nd Floor, Marina Towers 
4 Princess Margaret Drive 
Belize City 
Belize 
 

Re: Speednet’s Application For Frequency Spectrum For Various Point to Point Microwave 
Radio Links. 

 
Dear Sir, 
 

Further to our application for radio frequency spectrum assigned on above subject and dated October 

24, 2024 attached you will find clippings of the required newspaper notices. 

 

We look forward to your favorable reply. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

__________________ 

Victor Torres 

Network Operations and Maintenance Manager 

 

C:   Mr. Miguel Ruiz - Head of Department Network Services – Speednet  

Mr. Ernesto Torres – Speednet CEO 

Mr. William Samuels, - Specialist Telecommunications 



 

Belize Times:  3 Nov, 2024 Publication 

 

Amandala:  Nov 1, 2024 Publication 


